
 

 

To 

Polish Handball Federation 

Mr Andrzej Kraśnicki, President 

 
sent by email 

 

 

Basel, 4 February 2014 

 

 

95
th

 Anniversary of Polish Handball 

 

 

Dear President, 

Dear Friend, 
 

On behalf of the international handball family, I would like to express my heartfelt 

congratulations on the 95
th

 anniversary of Polish Handball. 

 

At the same time I would like to thank you most sincerely for your kind invitation to attend 

the 95
th

 Anniversary of Polish Handball Official Gala, which was held in “Teatr Wielki” in 

Warsaw on 28 December 2013. 

 

Due to the fact that I was involved in many other prescheduled commitments in December 

and January, including the 2013 Women’s World Championship in Serbia, I received your 

invitation too late. Therefore I would like to convey my sincerest apologies to you. I hope to 

meet you on another occasion in the near future. 

 

I wish you every success for the future and look forward to continued good collaboration with 

you to further develop handball in Poland.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

INTERNATIONAL HANDBALL FEDERATION 

 
Dr Hassan Moustafa 

President 


